
Frontenac Mortgage Investment Corporation  

Announces the Passing of Chief Executive Officer – Mr. Matthew J. Robinson 

Sharbot Lake, November 20, 2024 

It is with profound sadness that Frontenac Mortgage Investment Corporation (“FMIC” or the “Company”) today 

announced the passing of Matthew J. Robinson, FMIC’s Chief Executive Officer. 

The Company has initiated the search for a new Chief Executive Officer. In the interim, Mr. Robinson’s duties will 

be assumed and performed by the existing management team of the Company. 

More information about FMIC is available under FMIC’s profile on SEDAR+ at www.sedarplus.ca. 

For more information, please contact: 

Amber Kehoe 

Corporate Secretary 

Frontenac Mortgage Investment Corporation 

1-877-279-3061 Ext. 105

http://www.sedarplus.ca/

